
Hotspots have been delivered to students lacking internet services. Internet accessibility 

has resulted in a greater number of student engagement.  

 

Road Runner Food Bank (RRFB) is now delivering truckloads to AES monthly. We continue 

to gain support from Mathew 25 as well as Jim’s Supermarket and Village Market of 

Hatch. 

 

Arrey Community Schools continue to work closely with SHC, The Club, OSAP, NMSU Ex-

tension Office, and local businesses and community members to help strengthen and 

provide to the Arrey Community.  

 

Resource Room is available to all students M-Th 3-5PM for those in need of extra home-

work help. Please contact and sign up with Mrs. Tafoya.  

 
No School Monday 2/15/21—President’s Day 

 

“IF YOU ARE WORKING ON SOMETHING THAT YOU 
REALLY CARE ABOUT, YOU DON’T HAVE TO BE 
PUSHED. THE VISION PULLS YOU.” – STEVE JOBS 

 

Arrey Community Schools Pantry has 

served 76 households; 159 adults, 25 

senior citizens and 113 Children in 

the month of January 2021 for a total 

of 297 individuals combined.  

 

Arrey Community Schools has served 

61 of our 91 current student body 

with case management type 

services. These services are also 

conclusive of Social Work, Health 

and Wellness, Wraparound Services, 

Home Visiting, Community Services, 

Academic Enrichment, Remedial 

Academic Support, Tutoring Services, 

Family Literacy, Family Resource 

Room  as well as Positive School 

Culture Activities. 

  

Arrey Community Schools has also 

served 74 community members with 

Social Work type Services in the 

month of January. These services 

also include Food Security , Care 

Packets for the elderly and program 

information on a low cost 

Spay/Neuter Mobile Clinic which was 

made available in the Arrey area.  
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A GREAT BIG SHOUT OUT to our 

very loyal volunteers with our 

Arrey Food Pantry, Mike Hopkins 

and Jannette Monsibiaz. You are 

greatly appreciated.  

We would also like to 

acknowledge Mr. and Mrs. 

Maggie who gave a generous 

donation to go towards our Food 

Pantry.  

Thank you to all those who 

support our efforts. Together we 

can make a difference.  
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